
Notice of meeting to Adjourn Board of Review to Later Date 

Town of River Falls, Pierce County 

Board of Review will meet on the 23rd day of May, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Town Hall, W9015 

770th Ave for the purpose of calling the Board of Review into session during the forty-five-day 

period beginning on the Monday April, 25th, pursuant to Sec. 70.47(1) of the Wisconsin 

Statutes.  

Due to the fact the assessment roll is not completed at this time, it is anticipated that the Board 
of Review will be adjourned until the 27th day of October, 2022. 
 
Pursuant to Sec 70.45 of Wis. Statutes the assessment roll for the 2022 assessment year will be 

open for examination from the time of the mailing of the Notices of Assessment, September 

8th, 2022 through Board of Review.  OPEN BOOK sessions with the Village Assessor will be held 

by phone or email rather than attending the open book in person.  Open Book is scheduled for 

Thursday, September 22, 2022, from 12:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. by appointment.  

Please contact the Village Assessor for an appointment at 920-749-1995 

Notice is hereby given this 21st day of April, 2022 by: 

Sarah Meyer, 
Town of River Falls Clerk 
 


